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Office of the Chief Election Officer 
Guru Ghasidas Vishwavidyalaya, Bilaspur (C.G.), 495009 

(A Central University established by the Central Universities Act, 2009) 
Phone: 07752-260405, Fax: 07752-260148, email : ggvscelection2019@gmail.com 

Website: http://www.ggu.ac.in 

 
 

ELECTION URGENT 
 

 
Letter No.: GGV/Election-19/23    Dated 21st Jan., 2020 
 
To 
All Deans of the Schools and All Heads of the Department 
 

Subject:  Re-scheduling of Student Council Election Program. 

Reference:  Guru Ghasidas Vishwavidyalaya Students’ Council Regulation-2011 (as reviewed 

                  and amended in 2019). 

 
   
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

In pursuance to the competent approval, the Election Program declared on 15.01.2020 vide letter no.  

GGV/Election-19/10 as issued by the Chief Election Officer, is hereby re-scheduled.  

 

The re-scheduled election program will be declared shortly.  

 
 
  
 
(Prof. B.N.Tiwary) 
Chief Election Officer 
 
 
Copy to: 
1. Secretary to Vice Chancellor for information of Honourable Vice Chancellor 
2. Steno to Registrar for information of Registrar 
3. Dean, Students’ Welfare for information and necessary action 
4. Proctor for information and necessary action 
 


